

## WNY Builders honor Senator Maziarz

GEORGE D. MAZIARZ February 28, 2014

ISSUE: ECONOMIC DEVELOPMENT

Senator George Maziarz (R-C, Newfane) was recently presented with the 2013 Industry Appreciation Award from the Buffalo Niagara Builders Association. The prestigious award was presented to Senator Maziarz "in recognition of industry excellence."

"I am truly honored to receive this award," Senator Maziarz said. "I am working hard to fight for policies in our state government that support increased economic activity in Western New York. The members of the Builders Association keep a close watch on this progress, as it is near and dear to their livelihoods, so I am particularly grateful for their recognition."

The Buffalo Niagara Builders Association is a non-profit organization that serves as the voice of builders, developers, and associated industries in Western New York. Its members include residential and commercial builders, developers, contractors, suppliers, realtors, attorneys, and others.

#####